## Welcome to our Latest Newsletter





## **Dentistry awards**

Congratulations to Anneka who was a finalist in the private dentistry and the dentistry awards for best young dentist 2019.

Anneka travelled to London and Leicester for the award ceremonies and a celebratory dinner.

A really great achievement and we are really delighted to have Anneka as part of our team at Lime Grove Dental Care.

## **Charity Walk**

We are very proud of the members of our team along with partners, children and four legged friends who completed an 8 mile walk around Carsington Reservoir on a cold damp Sunday in November 2019 wearing blue lipstick. £336 was raised for the Mouth Cancer Action Appeal.

At your examination we always check for signs and symptoms of cancer. You can also keep an eye on yourself by checking for ulcers which do not heal within 3 weeks, red and white patches in the mouth, lumps or swellings in the mouth or head and neck.



If in doubt get checked out!



## Computer

We have now been fully computerized since October 2019. The team completed their training and immediately put it in to practice. It has mainly been smooth running and all the team have worked very hard to get to grips with our new system. We will still be updating

procedures in the practice and improvements are always ongoing. We would like to say thank you to all our patients for their patience with us during the transition period.

Thank you for your continued support of Lime Grove Dental Care and please let us know if we can improve upon our existing service to you in any way. We are always open to suggestions.

Wishing you all a healthy and Happy 2020. From all the team.